
 

 

UPCOMING 

LA'I 'OPUA DATES 

& EVENTS: 

 

January/ February 2011: 
Home construction 

continues, first of 

several "Meet your builder, 

meet your neighbor" 

meetings. Look for an 

invitation in the mail for your 

turn. 

 

February/ March 2011: 
First homes complete, 

Home blessing & key 

turnover. 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

HOME CONSTRUCTION HAS STARTED!  

Aloha.  This past weekend 31 families gathered at the Kealakehe Intermediate school 

cafeteria for updates on the Project, recommendations on how to stay financially ready for 

closing, information about Professional Warranty Corporation's 10-year  home warranty 

(included standard), and a site tour to see the start of construction.   It was a great turnout. 

 

 

Now that the site has been turned over to Armstrong, we're moving ahead quickly and have 

poured the first nine pads  (lots 65, 66, 67, 68, 90, 91, 92, 93, 94) in the past 2 weeks. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

If you have additional questions about the meeting, please contact Nadine Kometani at 

nadine.kometani@hawaiiantel.net or call 808-591-8166 (office) OR 877-229-5260 (toll free) 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT LA'I 'OPUA is always available at 

www.armstrongbuilders.com. We hope you enjoy this e-newsletter as a way to stay up-to-

date on the latest with La'i 'Opua. 

 

 


